
  

  

OCCUPIED RELEASE FORM POLICY 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

In order to prevent any scheduling delays with occupied installations Seamless 

Flooring instituted an Occupied Release Form Policy.  This policy is required for 

occupied installations where we must have a tenant (or otherwise responsible 

party) signed Occupied Release Form received at our office 24 hours prior to 

installation.  Seamless Flooring will cancel any installation that does not meet the 

24 hour requirement.  We are always available and ready to help in any way to 

fulfill or reschedule the installation once the Occupied Release Form has been 

received.   

We apologize, in advance, for any inconvenience this may cause and truly 

appreciate your cooperation! 


